City of Oslo
Munch-museet

To whom it may concern

Dato: Feb. 5th 2014

CONFIRMATION

The City of Oslo, Munch Museum, hereby confirms that the museum has made a written
agreement on September 12th. 2013 with the company Rosmersholm A/S .

We accept the use by Rosmersholm A/S of their trademarks as related to Edvard Munch, and
have no objection to their application or registration of the painting "The Scream" by Edvard
Munch as Rosmersholm's A/S trademark. This confirmation is limited to the two international
trademark classes 32 and 33 (beverage products) nationally and Internationally.

Best regards

/&

Henrik Svalheim
Director Finance and Administration



